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Senate Bill 1541, If passed, would take money from 110 and give it to State Police. If 

passed, the bill would impact funding for addiction recovery service providers that are 

already slated to receive funds next month.  Senate Bill 1541 would establish a unit 

of the Oregon State Police to collaborate with sheriffs’ offices to the tune of $500,000 

a year. There is a reason that the people of Oregon voted for Measure 110.  The 

Drug Treatment & Recovery Fund, which pays for the critical harm reduction and 

addiction recovery services provided by Measure 110. The way we help people 

through drug addiction is with medical treatment, not incarceration. This bill is a way 

to defund something which the people of Oregon supported, voted for an has been 

enacted. Don't do it.  


